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JULY 16, 2018 VISIT OUR WEB SITE  

Building a Future for Our Community 

As you may have noticed while driving by the hospital on Fair Oaks Avenue or Halcyon 

Road, the hospital is undergoing some major transformations with help from our 

community through the Legacy Campaign. The Emergency Department, Acute 

Rehabilitation Center, imaging services, and cancer care services are all being upgraded 

and expanded, and we're starting to see some serious progress!  

Emergency Department  

Before: 

 

The Emergency 
Department was previously 
aligned with the rest of the 
hospital facade.  

Now: 
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 Coming Soon: 

 

The Emergency 
Department will now extend 
out into part of the parking 
lot. Not to worry - we have 
added a new parking lot to 
make up for it!  

Construction is expected to 
be completed in December 
of this year.  

  

Matthew Will Memorial Medical Center (Will house expanded 
imaging and cancer care services) 

December 2017:  

 

The site of the Matthew Will 
Memorial Medical Center was 
previously an empty lot behind 
the hospital. 

 Now: 

 

This new building will house an 
outpatient imaging center, 
cancer care services, and 

physician offices.  

Coming Soon: 



 

Imaging services are expected to 
be open for patients by the end 
of the year, and cancer services 
will be open in early 2019. 

Read more » 

 

Are you excited for Amazon Prime Day? Remember - if you do your shopping at 

smile.amazon.com, a percentage of your purchase can benefit Arroyo Grande 

Community Hospital Foundation!  

 

 

Carrol Pruett Philanthropic 
Fraternity 

In 2017, we launched our first-ever 

women's giving society, the Hoelle 

Tompkins Sisterhood Society. But we 

haven't forgotten about all of 

the charitable men in our community! 

In 2019, look out for our new men's 

giving club, the Carrol Pruett 

Philanthropic Fraternity! 

 

Read more » 

 

Save the Date 

Don't miss out on Golf n' Grub coming 

up on September 17th. With food and 

drinks donated by local vendors on 

every hole, this is the best golf 

tournament around! 

Sponsorships of $2,500 and more are 

available now. Sign-ups for foursomes 

will begin on August 6, 2018. 

 

Read more » 
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Foundation members just like you 
help to make a difference every 
day. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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